
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 

Entrance Postponement Notice 
 

It is notified for information of all concerned that the Entrance Tests for 5-Year 

Integrated Masters Programme in Data Science & Artificial Intelligence and 5-Year 

Integrated Masters Programme in Electronics scheduled for 26-10-2024 have been 

postponed. Afresh date for conducting the entrance test to above programmes will be 

notified separately. The candidates are advised to check the University official website 

for regular updates regarding the same.  

                               Sd/-                                                                       

        (Prof. M Farooq Mir) 
          Director 

    (Directorate of Admissions & 

     Competitive Examinations)                                        
No F (KUET-2024) DACE/KU/24                                         

Dated:- 22-10-2024 
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